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Dear Families: 

 

If you have not already, please subscribe to our email account 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/tapleytown/subscribe/ Here you will find weekly updates to keep you 

informed! 

 

Reorganization: 

Please look for letters sent home on September 29th for all students affected by our schools 

Reorganization. 

 

Open House: 

Tapleytown will be hosting our first Open House/Meet the teacher night on Thursday, October 

12th at 5:00pm-6:30pm. We look forward to seeing all of our students and families attend. 

Families will be invited in to visit their child’s classroom and meet staff.  

 

 

Pizza Days and Pita Pit 

Upcoming Pizza days – Oct 12th, Oct 19th, Oct 26th November 2nd – please connect with the 

office if you need a new order form 

 

Upcoming Pita Pit days – Oct 10th, Oct 17, Oct 24, Oct 31st – please connect with the office if 

you need a new form. 

 

Fire Drills and Other Health and Safety Drills: 

We are required to have different drills throughout the year so that students become aware of 

emergency procedures. This includes Fire Drills, Shelter In Place, Bomb Threat, Lockdown, and 

Hold and Secure. We have two more evacuation drills scheduled for the fall  (October 3rd and 

October 4th) and the next drills will take place in the spring. 

 

 

School Council Meeting: 

Tapleytown had a very successful first School Council Meeting. 

The following names were elected as your 2023-2024 school Council: 

 

Chair – Carrie Meyers 

Secretary – Diana Rodgers 

Treasurer – Sebrina Lazeo 

 

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday October 18th at 6:30pm in the Staff Room 
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